
GREAT FALLS CONSTRUCTION 

 

20 MECHANIC STREET, GORHAM, ME 04038     PH (207) 839-2744  FAX (207) 839-3737 

www.greatfallsinc.com 

 

August 29, 2016 

 

To the Neighbors of: 

29 Baxter Boulevard 

Portland, Maine 04101 

 

Dear Neighbors: 

This letter is to inform you that the building structure located at 29 Baxter Boulevard will be demolished 

and a new structure is to be built at that location.  If you have any questions regarding this project 

please contact Valerie Paquin-Gould at (207) 839-2744. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Valerie Paquin-Gould 

Project Manager 

Great Falls Construction 

20 Mechanic Street 

Gorham, ME 04038 


